
 

 

“Joining the Conversation” 

Don’t miss out on the opportunity for great 
conversations and interactions with other Child 

Care Providers on our  
 

Members Only Page 

Summer 
Memo 

 

Time to renew your 2014/2015 
membership with BC Family 

Child Care Association.  
 
Click here to register through our 
website or to print off a membership   
form 

Workshop Funding Available 

BC Family Child Care Association, the professional organization for 
Family Child Care providers is pleased to be requesting proposals from 
partnering organizations and non-profit organizations to conduct 
Family Child Care workshops. 
  
 Workshop bursary funds are available to partnering organizations 
and/or non-profit organizations to assist them in the development of 
workshops for Family Child Care providers so that they have access to 
quality workshops and training related to their field. 
  
 Funding provided by the Ministry of Children & Family Development. 
For more information click on the Bursary tab on our website: 

www.bcfcca.ca  

 

We're having a HUGE 
clearance sale in our Early 
Years Learning Store. 
Hundreds of items have been 
marked down and some are up 
to 70% off! 
Drop by and check out the 
great deals and even start your 
Christmas shopping early!  
We're located at #100-6846 
King George Blvd in Surrey.   
1st & 3rd Saturday of each 
month 9:00 am-3:00 pm 

Hours: Monday & Thursday 12:00-8:00 pm 

Tuesday: 9:00 am-12:00 pm 

Wednesday & Friday 9:00 am-4:00 pm 

Please help push Let’s Talk Families BC!  over the top! 

Your feedback is needed to do that. The more people who participate, the 
more likely we can convince people to listen! . 
We have had great feedback from nearly 1400 people telling us about their 
family life in BC. And we want to hear from you too! 
Service providers and governments need to hear about the experiences of BC 
families and their community service priorities.  

http://fluidsurveys.com/s/BCCFSB/ BC Council For Families 

Great Expectations Fashion Show 

The show is a fundraiser for the Pacific 
Post Partum Support Society. An 
estimated 1 out of every 6 women 
experiences troubling depression or 
anxiety after the birth or adoption of a 

child.   More info...... 

Register now for the 2014 
HELP Fall Research Exposi-
tion! 
October 15, 2014 - UBC 
Robson Square  

Click here......... 

2015 BCFCCA Record 

Keeping Calendar for 

Child Care Professionals, 

will be available late fall. 

ORDER 

NOW!    

Click 

Here.... 

CCCF Annual General Meeting 
  
CCCF Members 
  
The Canadian Child Care Federation invites you to 
attend its Annual General Meeting (AGM) to be held 
on Thursday, September 25 at 12:00 p.m. EST via live 
webinar  
To obtain an electronic invitation, please email Don 
Giesbrecht, CEO at dgiesbrecht@cccf-fcsge.ca or 
contact him by phone at 613-729-5289 ext 220 
  

Presented by Vancouver Family Child Care Association 
Promoting Positive Communication with Parents       

Sept. 6th, 2014                  More Info 

https://www.facebook.com/
http://www.bcfcca.ca/membership/renewals/
http://www.bcfcca.ca/workshop-funding/workshop-funding-overview/
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/BCCFSB/
http://postpartum.org/
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/2014-HELP-Fall-Expo-Registration/
http://www.bcfcca.ca/
http://www.bcfcca.ca/
mailto:dgiesbrecht@cccf-fcsge.ca
http://www.bcfcca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2014/08/Promoting-Positive-Communication-With-Parents.pdf

